
  

 

The Rhode Island General Assembly has added an eligible 
qualifying theater for the Rhode Island Veteran’s 
Exemption.   

If you served during the Cold War (1947 through 1991), you 
may be eligible to receive the Veteran’s Exemption. This 
also includes the widow/widower of a veteran who served 
during the Cold War. 

Bring your DD214 between January 1 through March 15 to 
the Tax Assessor’s Office, 43 Broadway Newport to apply 
for the upcoming tax bill.  You must be a Newport resident, 
and not claim an exemption in any other state. 

No applications received after March 15thwill be eligible for 
the upcoming tax cycle.  

 


